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Chelmsford & District Table Tennis League – AGM 26th May 2022 
 

 

Press Officer’s Report 
 

It has been a good year competition wise with a strong winner – the all conquering Chelmsford A in 

division one, an incredibly evenly matched division two and two strong teams vying for honours in 

division three.  The Closed Championships were well supported and amongst several talking points 

were the splendid achievements of the League’s best Juniors who provided both Mens Singles 

finalists. 

 

I have been Press Officer since 1991 with only a one year break and I have been finding the task 

harder this last 12 months.  It doesn’t help that I no longer know as many League Players as I did 

previously.  Therefore, I am happy to stand down or failing that give a year’s notice that this will be 

my last year. 

 

Steve Kerns / Press Officer 


